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Dear Parents / Carers                         23rd March 2020 
 
Thank you again for your patience last week.  We will continue to update you as soon 
as we get information.  This often is at the same time as it is released to the general 
public. 
 
The message remains the same, that children coming to school is a last resort when 
there are no other options.  
 
For those children and adults who will be in and around school these measures have 
been put in place. 
 
If a child won’t be with us, as was first thought, because situations have changed, 
please could you let us know. Similarly, if a child of an essential worker needs to attend, 
again, please would you inform us. 
 
To support us with keeping our staff safe and healthy, for children not attending 
breakfast club, we are putting the following measures into place. 
 
• Arrival time is 8:40am. If you arrive before this time please make sure you practice 
social distancing and stand 2 metres away from any other adult/child. 
 
• Adults bringing children to school must stay on the front playground. They must NOT 
approach school staff. 
 
• Children should enter the school grounds via the side gate entrance, unless in 
breakfast club. As said the side gate will be open at 8:40am.  
 
• Please note, we will be offering childcare, not education. Your child will be in a mixed-
age group and will most likely not be cared for by their usual teacher or teaching 
assistant. 
 
• Your child can bring a drink, clearly named.   
 
• We ask that children come to school in their own clothes, and that these should be 
suitable for outdoor/messy play.  Clothes must be fresh on each day. We recommend 
putting clothes straight in the washing machine once returning home from school to 
minimise and control the spread of infection. 
 
• If we have been told your child is attending and this is no longer required, please can 
parents inform us. 
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• Children will be let out from the Junior side gate at 3:15pm prompt, unless in after 
school club, staff will watch to make sure they go to the correct adult. 
 
• Please DO NOT approach staff at the end of the day. 
 
• If there is information we need to pass to you, it will either be sent home with your 
child, you will be contacted by telephone, or it will be emailed. 
 
• While waiting in the playground, please practice social distancing - make sure you 
are standing at least 2 meters away from another person.  
 
• We would like all children to be picked up by an adult at the end of the day. 
 
• At present, school dinners will be provided, children on packed lunches should carry 
on bringing these.  
 
• Should your child show symptoms of COVID-19, you will be contacted to collect your 
child immediately. Please also remember that if any member of your family shows 
symptoms, your household should isolate for 14 days.    
  
• Please let us know if your situation changes and you do not need this childcare.  
 
 
Thank you once again for everyones co-operation. 
 
Yours sincerely 
 
 
 
 
I Southern 
Headteacher 
 
 
 
 
                                                                           

  


